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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Philippa 

Ahluwalia

COMMNT2016/4953/P 16/10/2016  17:50:46 We have mentioned to Kate our concerns with the general level of noise from the proposed roof terrace 

as one of our bedrooms is in close proximity. We are also concerned with any light blockage to our side 

of the party wall.

38 Croftdown 

Road

London

NW5 1EN
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